
 
 
 

  
JULY 3RD - MASTER ASSOCIATION OFFICE CLOSED 
The Master Association office will be closed Friday, July 3rd, in honor of Independence 
Day and will reopen on Monday, July 6th at 8:00 am.  On Palmer Ranch, smaller US flags 
have been set out to celebrate the signing of the Declaration of Independence on the 
Fourth of July in 1776.  Have a safe and sunny Fourth of July! 

 
News you can Use 
 
STONEYBROOK GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB INVITES 
PALMER RANCH RESIDENTS TO ENJOY GOLF AND 
DINING   - SEE ATTACHED FLYER 
 
 
 
Grounds Corner 
BRINGING OUT THE COLORS OF THE RANCH – UPDATE  
 

 
 

Colors will abound next week, with the installations at several areas of the property, immediately following the 
necessary irrigation modifications.  Little Gem Magnolias, Crape Myrtle Tuscarora and Helen Johnson 
Bougainvillea will be installed next week on the east side of McIntosh Road, south of Central Sarasota 
Parkway.  
 
What’s in store for Central Sarasota Parkway?  Beautiful Golden Rain Trees, Jacaranda and Royal Poinciana 
will be added east of McIntosh Road.  
 
At the picturesque park area on the east side of McIntosh at the intersection with Palmer Ranch Parkway, you’ll 
find the addition of Golden Rain Trees, Jacaranda and Royal Poinciana.   
 
Stay tuned for more updates!! 
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PLEASE DISTRIBUTE OR POST ON YOUR COMMUNITY BOARD. 
 


